Representative Wiggam,

I am writing you today in favor of SB311 as an Ohio resident deeply concerned about courses of action being taken under the current emergency powers and the dire effects it is having on all of us. This bill restores the balance of power to where it should be, between the three coequal branches of government and re-opens Ohio. Our businesses, our economy, our social and emotional well being, and the future of our children is on the line. Our state cannot thrive under the continued oppressive orders of our over-reaching Governor. The residents of Ohio should be able to to make decisions about their personal health and the wellbeing of their families without being forced into mask mandates, curfews, and lockdowns. Please stand up and protect our personal liberties and the future of our state by voting YES on SB311.

Thank you for taking the time to read this, and thank you for your consideration in voting YES on this bill.

Sincerely,

Christie Combs